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MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

OCT 

1st Book Fair Week 

4th Year 1 trip 

5th Gold Book Assembly /Welly 
Walk 

11th School photographs 

12th Harvest  

15th Parents Conferencing 

17th  PTFA Disco 

18th  Year 5 Class Assembly 

19th Year 6 Leavers Assembly, 
2.15 p.m. 

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year 
3B & 3H Trip 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR 

Mon KS1  Streetdance/Newspaper 
Club 

Tues KS2  Hula Hoop Dance/KS1 
Computer Club 

Wed KS2 Computer Club/Football 
Club 

Fri Running Club/KS1 Karate Club 

Britannia CP School 
T: 01706 874447 

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk 

 SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE 

By:  Lucy Lord and Leo Stemp,  Year 6 
 
On Thursday Year 6 went to a taster day 
at Fearns High School.   
 
They did amazing activities from 
burning food to planning a holiday and 
creating countries. 
 
It was a great experience and 
demonstration of High School life. 

SCHOOL NEWS 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 
A huge thank you to everyone who donated/bought cakes for this worthwhile cause and to 
the PTFA for arranging this event.  Cakes will also be sold in the gazebo after school today. 
 
BOOK FAIR – 1st to 5th OCTOBER 
The Book Fair will be open at lunchtimes and after school in the Resource Area.  We look 
forward to seeing lots of children and families . 
 
GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY 
The next Gold Book Assembly will be on  Friday 5th October at 9.05 a.m. Parents are 
welcome to attend. 
 
WELLY WALK – FRIDAY 5TH OCTOBER 
Please remember to return permission slips for the Welly Walk on 5th October.  Children can 
come to school in old tracksuit bottoms or similar with their school jumper and wellies.  
Please send a spare pair of socks and a carrier bag. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
School photographs will be taken on Thursday 11th October.  Children will have their 
photograph taken with brothers/sisters who are at Britannia.  If you would like an individual 
photograph taken, please contact the school office. 
 
PRIMARY & SECONDARY SCHOOL PLACES 
If you have a child who is due to start school in September 2019, you can now apply online 
at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  The closing date for applications is 15th January 2019.  
Applications for secondary school places  should be made by 31st October 2018. 
                                                             
 

 
Children will be taking part in a Tennis 
Competition at Fearns Commmunity 
Sports College tonight.   
 
Good luck to them all! 
 
Streetdance and Hula Hoop Clubs are 
now well underway and the children 
are having great fun. 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools

